
Key stage 2 Writing Competition 

 

Creative Writing Competition 
Living through Lockdown 

 
  

Oldham Council is inviting schools to take part in a creative writing 

competition to capture the views and opinions of students during the 

Covid-19 Pandemic. 

 

Tell us about: 
Your feelings and experiences 

What have you learned about yourself or your community? 
What would you want to ‘new normal’ to look like in Oldham? 

 
  

Growing up during lockdown is a unique experience, and Oldham 
want to capture and learn from our young people.  
 
Oldham Youth Council will review submissions and look at how they 
use this to build for the future.  
 
Children are invited to submit a digital single A4 page (max 400 
words) of any style of creative writing (poetry, story, song) which will 
be stored in Oldham Gallery’s Lockdown Museum.  
 
Greenhill will select 5 commended pieces that we will display on our 
own school Lockdown display. These pieces will then be considered 
in the competition final.  
 
Please email all submissions to info@greenhill.theharmonytrust.org by 12pm 
10th July.  
Please use subject line ‘Writing Competition- FOA Mrs Glynn ’ Please include 
your Name, age and Class Number. 

HAPPY WRITING! 


